
  

 
 

 

JYVÄSKYLÄ 
 

 

Site visit March 26th 2015 

15:00 

 

 

Present 

Tapani Tommila, City of Jyväskylä 

 

Only one contestant showed up to the Jyväskylä site visit. Planning architect Tapani Tommila took a walk 

around the competition site with the participant and presented the area. 

 

 

 

Q:  How tall can the new buildings be? 

 

A:  There are no restrictions for heights of the new buildings in the brief. It is important, however, that they 

fit into the area.  

 

Q:  What should the ground level spaces be like? 

 

A:  Ground levels of the new buildings should be active, e.g. they should open to the streets, enable active 

street life and be able to accommodate different kinds of local services.  

 

Q:  Should the apartments have balconies? 

 

A:  Yes, the majority of the apartments should have either a small front yard or a balcony with a view to the 

street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


